Newsletter



Principal's Comment:

Ehara taku toa i te toa takitahi, engari he toa takitini Success is not the work of an individual, but the work of many

Working together, school, home and students is how we can make a difference, make progress and best support our students to achieve success. If you can't make it tonight please book an alternative time - it can be face to face, over the phone, an email or via zoom, anything goes. It is important that we get to know your child/ren beyond the classroom to truly understand how they tick! Together we can make a difference.

School News:

Parent Conferences

They are today!
If you don't have a time please
contact the office - 07 888 2704

Small School Swimming Event Wednesday 13th March 11:00am - 2:30pm

For all Year 3-6 students
Our goal is always 100%
participation, 100% fun. There are
swimming events for all levels of
swimmers.

We will be transporting ALL students by bus to the event. You are most welcome to join us at the town pools from 11:00am.

ALL students are required to be at school for regular morning learning.

Bikewise and Tryathlon

Next week we will be getting a small bike track to work on our cycling skills, ending with our School Tryathlon on Friday 15th March. Get those bikes ready for action!

FUNDRAISERS

Hot Cross Buns - orders in by Friday 15th March

CookieTime Rookie Cookies orders in by Wednesday 10th April



Community News:

Important Dates:

5th March Parent Conferences 12th March GRIP Leadership Conference 13th March Small Schools Swimming 15th March Tryathlon Hot Cross Bun orders due 21st March Interschool Swimming 29th March Good Friday 1st April Easter Monday 2nd April Easter Tuesday 10th April CookieTime orders due 12th April Last day of Term One



Sunday 10th March 2024 Join us in our historic domain for a family day full of free entertainment. activities, stalls, food and fun! From 10am till 2pm. There's something for everyone!





Term One, Week 6